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It is imperative for our State to support future investments in the Oregon State 

Fairground specifically in the capital infrastructure so the fairgrounds will be ready for 

all events and more importantly the challenges of emergency disaster response. This 

is a positive investment that affects every person living in Oregon. Please consider 

the funding to make this happen.  


